
Cottonwood Heights Arts Council Meeting 

Wednesday, September 7, 2022 

Minutes 

Attendance 

Members: Carol, Ciara, Elise, Katy, Laura, Penny, Tammy 

Others: Ann, Anna, Shawn, Paula 

Excused: Amanda 

Visitors:  

Approve Minutes 

8.10.2022 Minutes were Unanimously approved.  

 

City Updates  

- 2 New Police Officers 
- Ongoing discussions among residents and city officials regarding the Gondola and Wasatch Blvd.  
- 2022 Will be the final year the marathon will run down Ft. Union Blvd.  
 

Event Updates & Budget Items 

- Hours will be reported to Anna each month, going forward 

- Ann will be providing budget updates to the council 

- Current Budget update distributed for the current FY 

- Bark in The Park – Arts Council will have a booth with an activity – 9.17.22 

- CHCC – Almost 40 Kids signed up, many from previous season 

- Musical Update / Recap – more help & presence of the Arts Council is needed for musicals. Not just for show 

times, but for auditions, production tasks, prep tasks, etc.  

- Hip Hop Show will be on February 4, 2023 at Butler Middle School – Further details TBD 

- Sculpture Update – Rock will be put in place on 9.24.22 at 8 AM, Leaf to follow at a date TBD 

- Light the Heights – 11.28.22 – 1 Hr performance provided by various community members.  

- Reviewed options for next year’s musical – official musical is TBD, but vote was taken to obtain the rights to 

Mamma Mia.  

- Monster Mash – 10.28.22 – Arts Council will have a game booth at this city event.  

- Arts Council Retreat will be Wednesday, October 19. This will also be the meeting for October.  

Votes Taken 

- Budget Updates for following items: CHCC, Sculpture Installation, Bark In the Park, Monster Mash, Musical 

Auditions: Unanimously Approved.  

Citizen Comments 

 

Meeting Adjourned – Meeting adjourned at 7: 46 PM, Next Meeting: Wednesday, 10/19/22 at 6:00 PM 

 


